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Contact Form Submission

Fred and Beth Fry <wordpress@www.charlottemi.org> Wed, Dec 16, 2015 at 10:10 PM

Reply-To: Fred and Beth Fry <ffry1@mac.com>
To: webmaster@charlottemi.org

Your Name: Fred and Beth Fry

Your Address: 106 Emerald, Charlotte, Ml 48813

Your Email: ffryl@mac.com

Comment: It's obvious that people in Charlotte care for one another. However, we sometimes take for granted
our essential infrastructure, including our businesses, our city government, our schools, our communication,
transportation and health care systems that make life better for all of us.

We wish to express our sincere gratitude for the many citizens of this town that have worked diligently to make
Charlotte a wonderful community. We're refemring to people such as the Fulton, Baker, Wildern, Gager, Rypstra,
Sovey and Monroe families, and the many volunteers who serve to protect us from the dangers such as fire, or
help to provide a better life for us all. We also wish the very best for people currently giving their energy and
talent toward continuing to improve our town such as our outstanding city manager, Greg Guetschow.

Our City Charter establishes a council-manager form of govemment, in which the Council sets policy and the
City Manager oversees the administration of public works and services. Greg Guetschow is an excellent
administrator who is highly ethical and civic-minded. He deserves a fair contract and the support of every
Charlotte citizen.

Fred and Beth Fry
106 Emerald
Charlotte

Time: December 16, 2015 at 10:10 pm

IP Address: 74.199.39.6
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